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September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Parent Voice Partnership 

 
Recognising the vital role that our parent/carer community plays in supporting our young 
people to learn, grow and thrive, we are keen to continue to offer opportunities for 
parents/carers to be actively involved in our school community and engaged in open channels 
of communication.  

 
Throughout the year, our Parent Voice Partnership group works closely with us as 
representatives of the parent/carer community and advocates of the school. We would love 
to hear from any parents/carers who would be keen to join this already established group and 
feel it is important that this is representative of all year groups and families within our wider 
community. 

 
As a member of our Parent Voice Partnership, you will be invited to join us face to face for 
refreshments and discussion roughly each half term. This will be an informal platform for you 
to share feedback from our parent/carer community, raise any issues and discuss particular 
initiatives or areas of concern that we can then follow up on as a school. 

 
The first Parent Voice Partnership meeting will be held in the school library from 5pm until 
6pm on Thursday 2 November. Future meetings will be held at the same time and in the 
same location on the following dates this year: Thursday 11 January, Thursday 21 March & 
Thursday 6 June.  

 
Please email parents@theweald.org.uk to express your interest in joining us. 

 
If you are not interested in joining this group but would like to raise any issues or points for 
the Parent Voice Partnership to consider you are welcome to also use the email address 
parents@theweald.org.uk to share this at any time, or use the ‘Contact Us’ section of our 
website to get in touch with a member of staff. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms J Rigby  
Community Engagement 
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